RURGESS HIL |
—— GIRLS —

Tomorrow’s Women

PERIPATETIC
DRUM

TEACHER

REQUIRED
AS SOON AS POSSIBLE

We are looking for an enthusiastic and experienced drum teacher to
teach individual students, aged 6 to 18 and to work as part of our
highly successful music team. There are currently 5 hours of teaching
available on a self-employed basis, with scope to build this up even
further including the option of a drumming ensemble.

In order to be successful in this role you must have an excellent track
record of teaching both drum-kit and orchestral percussion; including
preparing students for music examinations, concerts and
competitions. You also need to be a good team player, one who is
flexible, with good communication skills and is able to work to
deadlines within a busy music department.

Closing date for applications Wednesday 16th October 2024
Interviews will take place as soon as possible after this date.

Further details are available from the
Director of Music, David Black david.black@burgesshillgirls.com
Applications should be send to our Human Resources Co-Ordinator,
Claire Morley hr@burgesshillgirls.com

Burgess Hill Girls is a Charity No 307001. The School is committed to
safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children
and the successful applicant will be subject to an enhanced disclosure
through the Disclosure and Barring Service.
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